
    

Year 1 Summer 

Term 1 

‘Growth and 

Green Fingers’ 

 

 

Science- we will be discussing what plants and trees need to help them grow and where they grow. We will also 

grow our own plants and compare leaves, seeds and bulbs.   

 Art- We will look at the skills involved in printing, making our own printing block and printing accurately and look 

at the designer Orla Kiely. We will also take bark rubbings from different trees looking at different textures.  

Geography- We will be looking at maps/globes to find the UK and to locate the 7 continents of the world, 5 

oceans and looking at hot and cold countries.  

PE- Our P.E days are Wednesdays, where we will be looking at kicking, control and accuracy with Coach Regan and 

looking at fundamentals through the story of Jack and the Beanstalk on Fridays. 

Computing- We will be looking at iProgram which involves a simple set of instructions (coding). 

PSHE- We will look at ‘Being My Best’ which includes keeping healthy, growth mind-set, goal setting and 

achievement.  

Music- We will continue using the ‘Charanga’ program, ‘Your Expression’. This will look at using expression and 

imagination through music.  

 

Wider Curriculum 
This half term we will be having Intra-School sports 

where we will compete in our team colours. We 
will be having ‘Pedal and Scoot’ day (a separate 

letter will be coming out soon).  
 

In English 

In English, we will be finishing off our Traditional 

Tale unit and then start looking at stories with 

familiar settings by discussing the setting, 

characters and events. We will also be writing a 

fact book about plants/flowers looking at the 

features of a non-fiction book e.g. Glossary.  
We will continue with daily phonic sessions, daily 

handwriting lessons and weekly S.P.A.G lessons. 

Your child will read in Independent/guided reading 

sessions with an adult.  

 
 

 
 

In Maths 

This term we will continue to focus on numbers 

to 50 first recapping on the place value and 

problem solving, then move to length and weight. 

We will then look at numbers to 100, place value, 

addition and subtraction facts and word 

problems. Please continue working on daily 

counting and learning number bonds to 10/20. 

Our Super Speedy Maths will be counting in 10s. 

 

In R.E. 
This half term we will be 

looking at ‘Baptism’. So, if 
anyone has any photos of 

their Christening/Baptism/ 
Naming Ceremonies then 
either email me or Miss 

Walsh: h.walsh@scotforth-
st-pauls.lancs.sch.uk 

  
 

 

Values 

Our value this half term is Trust.  
We will continue to look for the 

School Drivers: resilience and 
Independence.  

 

Key Vocabulary 
- Contents, Index, Glossary, 
bold word, page number 

- more/greater than 
-less/fewer/ less than 
- tens   
-ones 
Altogether/ difference 


